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TRUST UPDATE – October 1, 2018 
 

 
Civil Investigative Demand: The Trust recently received the attached civil investigative 
demand from the Department of Justice.  As you will see, the demand instructs the 
Trust to produce information about settlement agreements between it and claimants, 
which may include information your clients submitted.   
 
The Trust still is considering how it will respond to the demand.  If you believe that the 
demand may affect claimants you represent, please take whatever actions you believe 
are necessary to protect their interests.     
 
While it considers responses to the demand, the Trust temporarily has suspended 
issuing settlement offers and making claim payments, including supplemental 
payments.  As a result, the Delaware Claims Processing Facility will not send 
Representation Acknowledgements in early October as previously scheduled.   
 
The Trust will provide further updates when appropriate and in accordance with the 
Trust Distribution Procedures. 
 
 
 














